
NUMBER 0555 / 10th SEPTEMBER 2021 
HIT HERF IELD 

HERALD 
www.hitherfield.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Monday 13th September 3:45pm – Year 6 Secondary 

Transfer Meeting in the Studio 

Thursday 16th September – Year 5 start swimming 

lessons 

Hedgehog - Swim at 12.30pm 

Kingfisher – Swim at 1.15pm 

Otter - swim at 2.00pm 

Friday 24th September – PTA McMillan Coffee 

Morning after drop off 

Friday 8th October –PTA Uniform Sale 

Wednesday 13th October – Individual photos 

Friday 22nd October - Last day of term 

 

 

 

 

Dogs 
We love dogs, but unfortunately, dogs are not 

allowed on the school site. Whilst your dog is 

probably safe and adorable, we cannot let them 

on site to ensure everyone is safe. Thank you.  

Mr Ashley-Jones  

Executive Headteacher 

Call for Parent and Carer Volunteers 

Every Thursday 9-9:30 in the Edible Playground – 

come and help for half an hour gardening, 

tidying and maintaining spaces. Everyone 

Welcome – All help appreciated. 

 

 

 

 
Our SIMS database email has changed so you 
will now receive emails from 2082900@sims-
communications.co.uk  
Please check your spam/junk folder if you have 
not been receiving our messages. 
 
We understand some parents have not been 
receiving emails so we have contacted our 
software support team. 
 

Lambeth Support for Parents 
 
Being a parent isn’t easy and it’s normal to need 
some help along the way. Lambeth can help you 
identify the right support for your family, whether 
this is attending a parenting course, completing 
a programme online, or accessing one-to-
one support. Please click on this link to register: 
 
https://beta.lambeth.gov.uk/children-young-people-
families/parents-advice-support/parenting-support-
service 
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Good news cards 
Congratulations to these children who have really impressed their 

Teachers this week. 

1 COBRA 1 DUGONG 1 SUNBIRD 
Tess and Jason Hassan and Christian Poppy and Akmal 

2 MANATEE 2 MONGOOSE 2 HUMMINGBIRD 
Rafi and Arlo F.S Kafiya and Mason Tezari and Jonah 

3 JAGUAR 3 MACAW 3 ANACONDA 
Beatrice and Sonny Olivia and  April A’Zari and Esme 

4 HIPPOPOTAMUS 4 FLAMINGO 4 CHEETAH 

Olive, Joshua Isiah, Esme Husian, Kayla 

5 KINGFISHER 5 HEDGEHOG 5 OTTER 

Shucehb, Harriet Taylen, Ayub Huey, Re’Naeya 

6 ORCA 6 PUFFIN 6 WOLVERINE 

Tyanne, Faith Riyan, Lilly Hooman, Za’Niyah 

 

Thank you to all those who supported Hitherfield Family to Family at 

the end of last term. Your donations amounted to a little of over 

£700! and supported almost 30 families with groceries. Our lives 

have been impacted in ways we thought not possible and support for 

those in need was so gratefully received. 

Hitherfield Family to Family is a parent run initiative that coordinates 

the donating and providing of a bag of groceries over each holiday, 

within our Hitherfield community, by our Hitherfield community, for 

our Hitherfield community. 

Thank you again, 

Hitherfield Family to Family 

 

Dinner Charges 

Please note that charges apply for school dinners for children in Nursery, Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 and 

are charged at £2.35 per day. 

All Children in Reception, Year 1 and 2 are intitled to A Universal Free School Meal.  
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Autumn Term Clubs Sept 2021 - Terms 1 & 2  
 

Prices are £48 starting from w/c 20th September to 17th December. 

If you would like to register your child, you will need to go onto ParentPay and make the payment 

to confirm your slot.  Once payment has been made, this will confirm your place.   
 

When making the booking there is a mandatory field, where you will have to write either:  

A) walking home alone  B) attending ASC or  C) being collected at 4.30pm 

 

All children attending the football clubs MUST have shin pads and will need to wear PE/Football 

kit and trainers. 

Club Name   When Where Time  Leader  
Year 
group Start/Finish Date 

Netball  Monday  Main playground  3:30-4:30  Lisa 
Years 
5&6 20/09 - 17/12/21 

Spanish Monday Yr1 Classroom 3:30-4:30 Natalie Year 2 20/09 - 13/12/21 

Cricket Club Monday Field  3:30-4:30 Joseph Year 5 20/09 - 13/12/21 

Football Monday Ball Court 3:30-4:30 Harris Year 1 20/09 - 13/12/21 

French Tuesday Yr3 classroom 3:30-4:30 Pascale Year 3 21/09 - 14/12/21 

Book Club Tuesday Library (ideally) 3:30-4:30 Lauren 
Years 
4-6 21/09 - 14/12/21 

Football Tuesday Ball Court 3:30-4:30 Harris Year 2 21/09 - 14/12/21 

Football Tuesday Astro Turf 3:30-4:30 Lionel Year 4 21/09 - 14/12/21 

French Wednesday Yr4 classroom 3:30-4:30 Pascale Year 4 22/09 - 15/12/21 

Football Wednesday Ball Court 3:30-4:30 Harris Year 3 22/09 - 15/12/21 

Football Wednesday Astro Turf 3:30-4:30 Lionel 
Years 
5&6 22/09 - 15/12/21 

Drama  Thursday Library  3:30-4:30  Kasia & Katrina  
Years 
1&2  23/09 - 16/12/21 

French Thursday Yr5 classroom 3:30-4:30 Pascale Year 5 23/09 - 16/12/21 

Choir Thursday Macaw class 3.30-4.30 Danika 
Years 
3-6 23/09 - 16/12/21 

Book Making  Thursday 
Kookaburra 
(Reception) 3:30-4:30 Anna 

Years 
1-3 23/09 - 16/12/21 

STEM Club Thursday Yr6 classroom 3:30-4:30 Joseph Year 6 23/09 - 16/12/21 

Football Thursday Ball Court 3:30-4:30 Harris Year 1 23/09 - 16/12/21 

Football Friday Ball Court 3:30-4:30 Harris Year2 24/09 - 17/12/21 

Gymnastics  Friday  Studio  3:30-4:30  Lisa & Julie  
Years 
3-6  24/09 - 17/12/21 

 

Free School Meals (FSM) - Every child in receipt of FSM  they will be entitled to one free club 

throughout the year.  Please email admin@hitherfield.co.uk with your child’s name, class and club 

choice and we will try to accommodate you this term.   If places are full, we will put you on a 

waiting list and offer a place in that club in the Spring or Summer term. 

http://www.hitherfield.co.uk/
mailto:admin@hitherfield.co.uk


 

 

PTA NEWS: 
 
Welcome Back!!! 
We are delighted to invite you all to the first in person event that the PTA have run for almost 2 
years!  Please join us for coffee and cake at the Macmillan Coffee Morning on Friday 24th 
September after drop off in the infant hall in the Reception Building.  It's a great way to meet new 
parents and also to catch up with old ones over a coffee/tea and some all important cake.  There will 
also be some second hand uniform on sale. 
We are looking for cake donations so please dust off the baking utensils and whip up a batch of 
something delicious for us all to sample (or nip to Sainsbury's/Tesco no judgement here!).  Please 
bring all cake donations to the infant hall during drop on Friday 24th.  We can't wait to see you there. 
 
We have a uniform sale planned for this Friday 10th September after school on the Trim Trail.  If 
there's anything that you need please do pop down and take a look as invariably we have it.  We 
have lots of jumpers and cardigans for all age ranges as well as trousers, skirts and dresses, all at 
very reasonable prices.  Look out for more details of uniform sales over the coming weeks.  We are 
currently unable to accept uniform donations but hopeful that this will change in the next few weeks. 
 
 
Hitherfield Primary PTA 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


